Good evening Lake Forest High School!

| wanted to send you a message to let you know we made a couple of procedural changes for
boys’ basketball games starting next week, February 6th for our home game against
Woodbridge High School and all boys' basketball games thereafter. Please be aware of the
following changes which will take effect starting Monday:

Ticket sales will be done electronically through Ticket Spicket.

Those wishing to pay cash may do so at school daily between 8-2:30.

Ticket sales will end at 2:30 on the day of all games, and there will no cash sales at the
gate.

Students and community members may purchase a Sportsmanship pass from the main
or athletic office. The cost is $10 for students and $15 for community members (adults).
Sportsmanship passes get you into all Lake Forest Athletic contests.

Students may pre-purchase cash tickets on game days during lunch (one ticket per
student).

Students who are not enrolled in high school must be accompanied by an adult.

A reminder of game night protocols:

We ask everyone to abide by our spectator code of conduct which is posted in the gym.
There is no re-entry to the game after leaving.

No one is permitted into a varsity game after the end of the first half.

In the interest of space and safety, large bags and/or purses are not permitted in the
building.

Please enter the gymnasium through the poolside, middle doors.

Our goal with these initiatives is for you to enjoy your time at our events while remaining safe.
Please call me with any questions or concerns. We thank you for your cooperation and look
forward to seeing you at a LFHS sporting event soon!


https://events.ticketspicket.com/agency/3f950f40-80c1-4fa7-a240-48a6c6b7e2eb

